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April 20, 2022

We are excited to introduce you to the Teamster Members Retirement Plan’s new Executive
Director, Maggie Peck. Maggie is committed to providing participants and Participating Locals
with the highest level of customer service and will work tirelessly to ensure the success of the
Plan. She is thrilled to be part of the Teamsters’ family and working for a pension plan that
provides benefits to, and only to, Teamster members, their spouses and their beneficiaries.

Maggie comes to us after a nationwide search. Maggie has extensive experience in pension plan
administration, business management, organizational leadership and human resources.

Maggie, who has both a bachelor’s degree in Business Management and a master’s in
Organizational Leadership, comes to us with a broad and diverse background in Human
Resources and Management, Benefits Coordination and City Management. Her experience has
included management of benefits including but not limited to renewals and claims for medical
and liability coverages, hiring, staff training, contract negotiations for three bargaining units,
authoring and implementation of policies, and management of City budgets, finances, and

~ investments including the three pension plans. Maggie has three children, two in college and one
in high school. In her spare time, Maggie reports that she enjoys volunteering for numerous
organizations and watching her children play sports.

We are very pleased to have Maggie on board and look forward to a long and rewarding
relationship with her. Also join us in extending our deep gratitude to Carrie Paragon who has
served as Interim Executive Director of the TMRP over the past few months. Carrie threw
herself into the job with great energy and professionalism, and we are indebted to her for her
service to the Plan. Carrie will remain with the Plan as its Office Manager.

Please feel free to reach out to Maggie at the Plan Office with any questions about the Plan or
just to say hello and welcome aboard.

Sincerely,

Board of Trustees
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